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UPDATE
18-3-20
Dear Parents,
Appreciation

Firstly, many thanks for your kindness, understanding and support in this difficult and uncertain time. It is so appreciated by all the staff.

Absence

Until we are directed otherwise by the Department of Education, schools will continue to be open. We fully understand that, due to your concern for your child’s health and welfare and that of elderly people in your wider family, some of you have decided to keep your children at home. This will be recorded as an ‘authorised absence’.

Making a decision

When considering whether to send your child or not, it is important that you DO NOT send him / her if:

· Your child is unwell

· Anyone in your family is unwell

· Anyone in your family is in the ‘vulnerable’ category

School Development Day

In order to continue preparing work for your child’s ‘Home Learning’ folder and to set tasks on the online sites we will be using in the event of closure, we are rearranging our School Development Day – scheduled for 5-5-20 – for this Friday, 20 March 2020. There will be no school for pupils on Friday. 

If your teacher has additional material for your child’s Home Learning folder, he / she will Seesaw you on Friday for collection between 1pm and 3pm from your child’s classroom (not secretaries’ office).

Working parents

Early Birds, Young Harts and Nursery Harts are remaining open for the support of working parents only. Please do not send you child if you do not need to.

Instructions

Please be assured, in the event of closure, your child’s teacher will Seesaw you on the first day with clear instructions regarding your child’s home learning during the period of school closure.

Keep safe

We ask you to maintain social distances whilst in school and when talking to staff.

Please look after yourselves and stay healthy and well.

J Shipley

principal

